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Vaping and access to flavored nicotine products has substantially improved my physical
health. This bill would almost certainly push me and many others back to smoking. The bill
claims as its goal to limit the exposure of young people to tobacco products but takes no
account of the autonomy of adult consumers. We are allowed to have flavored alcohol, to
gamble, and to engage in various other risky behaviors with no positive externalities, but you
would draw the line at products that help us avoid smoking. This bill is an insult to your
constituents and should be soundly rejected.
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